
 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: Fred Bloetscher <fbloetsc@fau.edu>  

Date: 10/31/19 7:48 PM (GMT-05:00)  

To: Rainer Steinwandt <RSTEINWA@fau.edu>, Dan Meeroff <dmeeroff@fau.edu>  

Subject: Re: COP1034C Computer Programming and Data Literacy for Everyone  

 

Hi Rainer.  Thank you. I will make this change. I can confirm we do not intend on trying to make 

this a gordon rule class. Fred 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Oct 31, 2019, at 6:15 PM, Rainer Steinwandt <RSTEINWA@fau.edu> wrote: 

Dear Fred, 
 
To address concerns about COP1034C Computer Programming and Data Literacy for Everyone, I 
think it would be a welcome gesture if in the syllabus in Item 2 in the "Student learning 
outcomes & relationship to University missions" section the two words "mathematical and" 
could be dropped. 
 
The proposed course would for us not be acceptable as a Gordon Rule course, and from our 
conversation I understand that your College does not intend to elevate this course to meet the 
Gordon Rule requirement. With this understanding, I would see no problem from the math side 
in this course moving forward. 
 
Thanks, 
Rainer 
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